
 

 

 

27th January 2020 

 

 

 

Year 8 Parents’ Evening  

 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

There will be a Parents’ Evening on Thursday 13th February 3.30pm-6.30pm based 

in the Dining Hall.   This will give you the opportunity to discuss the progress your child 

is making and how well they are doing in each of their subjects at the moment.  

 

Enclosed is an appointment sheet and students should arrange appointments for you 

to meet with a member of staff from each subject they are studying. Please encourage 

them to do this as soon as possible.  It is vital that all students attend, preferably with 

a parent or carer but on their own if that is not possible, to gain that all important advice 

that will enable them to achieve their best in the coming months.  

 

Thank you in advance for your support, which is much appreciated and hopefully 

together we can ensure that students meet their potential. Please do not hesitate to 

contact me on 0191 2656091 if you have any questions or comments. 

 

Kind regards  

 

Mr R Waters 

Assistant Head KS3 


